
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Park  
Nassau, Bahamas, Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6. E: poamanager@oldfortbaypoa.com 

 

 

July 27th 2021  

 

Re: Change to HARC Response Times  

 

Dear Residents,  

Please be advised that the Homeowners Architectural Review Committee (HARC) 
has changed the response times for building plans to 30 days.  

Given the current amount of projects and extensive construction taking place in 
Old Fort Bay currently, we ask that you make preparations for this extended time 
frame by allowing sufficient time for the Committee to review your plans. 

Please also review the attached checklist of plans required for construction 
projects in HARC. The presentation of all plans at the initial review stage will also 
result in fewer delays in securing approvals on your project. 

 
Thank you,  
 
Sonya Alvino  
Manager  
Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 


